

Netherton Primary School Parent Council

Netherton Road

Netherton,

Wishaw,

ML2 ODD

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope you and your family are doing well as we settle into another exciting school year! We are writing to introduce ourselves as your Parent Council and warmly invite you to be part of our community. The PC is a group of parents and grandparents that work with school staff to enhance the educational experience for our children at Netherton Primary. We have supported the school by organising events, raising funds for important resources, and advocating for the best interests of our children.



In the last 3 years, we have raised an incredible £13319.63 and arranged the following events and donations:

Events	Paid for:
Halloween and Spring Discos	Technology – Ipads
Christmas/Summer Fayres	Literacy Resources
Cauliflower Cards	Silly Science Workships
Easter Trail	Ash Pitch Refurbishment
50/50 Fundraisers	Playground and PE Equipment
Krispy Kreme Donut Days	Panto buses and treats

This is an amazing contribution but this is going to change.

We have seen our member numbers reduce over the past few years and it has been increasingly difficult to recruit new members to the team. We currently have 6 members and at this amount, we are unable to sustain this level of funding (or fun!) for our school. We are asking our families to consider joining us as a member to support our school. This does not have to be a parent – we are happy to consider interest from wider family.

Here are a few reasons why we would encourage you to get involved.

- 1. Stronger Community: The PC fosters a sense of community between parents, teachers, and the school. This collaboration makes our school stronger and more responsive to the needs of our children.
- 2. Support for Students: Funds raised by the PC support a variety of initiatives, including educational programs, trips, technology improvements, and extracurricular activities that directly benefit our students.
- 3. Your Voice Matters: The PC gives you a platform to share your ideas and concerns. It's an opportunity to be involved in decisions that affect your child's school experience.

We invite you to register your interest by emailing us at: nethertonpsparentcouncil@gmail.com or by calling the school on 01698 522721.

Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or if you'd like more information about becoming involved. We look forward to working together to make this a successful year for all our students. Thank you for your continued support and involvement!

Warm regards,

NPS Parent Council